
                                                                             25th September 2017 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are making arrangements to take Year 2 to visit Ringstead Beach next 
Tuesday 3rd October as part of their creative curriculum. 
Whilst there we will be searching for fossils.  
Children will need to wear old play clothes with old trainers or a pair of Wellington 
boots and have a waterproof rain coat with them. They will be transported to and 
from Ringstead by mini bus leaving school at 9am and returning by 3.15pm.  
 
As part of the ‘Universal Free Meals’, we are able to order an away day packed 
lunch for all children in Year 2. The lunch will consist of: a cheese sandwich, 
crudities, desert, fruit and  a drink. 
 
Please can you advise on the permission slip, if you would like us to order an 
away day lunch for your child, or if you will be providing them with one instead. 
We need this information by Wednesday 27th  September at the latest. All 
orders for hot meals have today been cancelled. 
The cost of this trip is £3.00 
 
We are looking for a couple of parent helpers to help with the visit. If you are free, 
please speak to Mrs Duerdoth or Mrs Beecheno as soon as possible.  
 
Please complete the slip below to give permission for your child to go on this visit 
also advising if they require an away day lunch to be ordered.  
Risk Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them. 
 
 

 
 
I give permission for _______________________________ to travel to Ringstead 
and back by mini bus and to take part in the fossil hunt.  
 
I enclose a contribution of £3.00 
 
I do require an away day packed lunch to be ordered from Chartwells 
 
Signed_______________________________ 
 
 
 
 
  
     


